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Thursday 4th July 2019 

Seeds of Inspiration Book Release & 

Andy Seed Book Signing 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Our Author in Residence project with Andy Seed is nearly over. The children have all written their pieces for the book, 

Seeds of Inspiration​, and we will be launching it on Wednesday 17th July in a special assembly.  

 

As part of the project, every child will receive ​a free copy​ of this book which shows them as real authors and inspired 

writers.  

 

Andy Seed will be joining us on Wednesday 17th July to help launch it. He will also be doing a book signing after school 

so that our children can have a final opportunity to buy a signed book from him. All books are £5, apart from ​The Clue Is 

In The Poo​ which is £10. He will not be selling and signing books during the day so ​please don’t send any money in with 

children​. Just be ready to come round to the School Hall and buy from him directly after school. 

 

For those children in Hangout Club that day, please send money in a named envelope to the office on the day.  

 

We look forward to hearing your responses to our published book and hope you enjoy reading it.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Adam Rivett 

Assistant Headteacher 
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